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May 3, 2021

Dear Commissioner Ken Cornell,

This letter will communicate the changes in the Property Appraiser’s proposed budget for 2021-2022.
The total request is for $6,542,524, which is a $204,357 (3.2%) increase from last year.

The proposed budget includes the recommended increases from the BOCC for insurance and a 3%
increase in salaries, as well as, three overlapping positions to properly transition for retiring personnel.

In addition, we expect our operating costs to increase year over year by 33%, which is mainly attributed
to increases in Information Technology expenditures. However, capital outlays are expected to
decrease, offsetting the increase in operating costs.

Continuing as in prior years, the Property Appraiser’s office looks forward to working with you through

this budget process. | would be glad to answer any questions you may have.

Respectfully,

Ayesha Solomon, CFA
Alachua County Property Appraiser

Ce: Office of Management and Budget

Alachua County Property Appraiser's Office
Office: 352-374-5230 ~ Fax: 352-374-5278 ~ Email: acpa@acpafl.org ~ Website: www.acpafl.org
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